
 

 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
The Hellenic Statistical Authority (ELSTAT) informs users that the Press Release released today 

on Quarterly Non-Financial Sector Accounts (Provisional Data), 2nd Quarter 2020 has been 

replaced.  The replacement concerns the data for the 2nd Quarter 2020 of Table 2, regarding 

the balance of primary income and the disposable income of households (and consequently 

Graphs 2 and 3) due to an erroneous recording of an amount related to the balance of primary 

income of households to the non-financial sector. 

Therefore, the tables of the website related to Non-Financial Corporations sector (S.11), 

Households and Non-Profit Institutions serving Households sector (S.1M) and Total Economy 

(S.1) have been replaced. 
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